
 

 

May 22, 2025 

 

Public Notice: Full Fire Ban  
 

A full fire ban is now in effect all across the province as 
of 8am today May 22, 2025.  

 

What this means is that no fires will be allowed at any 
hours of the day. Fires in approved pits are now 
prohibited, and motorized back country travel is 
prohibited at all hours of the day.  

 

For more information, please reach out or visit the 
Wildfire Services Webpage at   

https://www.gov.mb.ca/conservation_fire/Restrictions/index.html 

 


